Dear Parents,

As a fifth grade we are participating in a Mission to Mars sponsored by Hill Air Force
Base and taking place at Weber State University. This event culminates at the
Swenson Gym on April 25, 2017 from 9:30-2:30. We will be traveling by bus to
Weber State University. Your student will need to bring a sack lunch and must wear
ared uniform shirt and Khaki bottoms. This will be the finale to a month long
project and will be an exciting opportunity for your student to participate in.

Upon mission completion the students will be awarded a certificate and a Milky Way
candy bar.

Stay tuned for specific times when parents will be invited to visit the completed
habitats at WSU.

Permission slips need to be returned by March 24, 2017.

Sincerely,
The Fifth Grade Team

My student has my permission to
attend WSU and receive a Milky Way candy bar.

My student has my permission to
attend WSU but NOT receive a Milky Way candy bar.

My student does not have permission
to attend WSU.




